
Trustee of Trust Funds Meeting Minutes 
Tuesday, January 2, 2024 

 
 
The Trustees of the Trust Fund met on Tuesday, January 2, 2024 at the Jackson Town 
Office. The meeting was called to order by Chair Helene Matesky at 10:02am. Also in 
attendance were Treasurer Chris McAleer and Clerk Dan Andrews. 
 
The minutes of the previous meeting were accepted unanimously as presented. 
 
The Trustees approved the following withdrawal request of the Board of Selectmen: 
 

1. $2,500.00 from the Wentworth Wildcat Fund (0029) to pay invoice from Eastern 
Green Landscape, Intervale, NH for installation of sign posts at Jackson 
Falls.  Moved by Helene, seconded by Chris and unanimously passed. 

 
Chris reported that Barbara Theriault notified him that maintenance work will be done at 
the cemetery. He will contact Julie and Betsy and tell them that Fund 0013 should be 
used to pay for the work. 
 
Records are being updated and reviewed as are our investment strategies with Bank of 
New Hampshire. 
 
There being no other business, the meeting adjourned at 10:12am. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Daniel J. Andrews 
Clerk 
 


